
PLEASE SCHEDULE   
A SAMPLING APPOINTMENT

You may have received a telephone call 
from the Navy letting you know that due 
to laboratory issues, the Navy needs to 
come back to your home to sample your 
drinking water for per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS). PFAS may be present 
in your drinking water well due to past use 
of firefighting foam or other PFAS-containing 
materials at NWS Earle.

The Navy is offering drinking water sampling 
appointments from April 11, 2023 to  
April 21, 2023. You may schedule a sampling 
appointment by calling 833-737-7267 
(833-REQSAMP) and leaving a message 
with your name, property address, and 
telephone number.

We are committed to keeping the public 
informed of the Navy’s drinking water 
sampling. To view the sampling area, and for 
more information, please visit our website at: 
www.navfac.navy.mil/nwsearlepfas.

OFF-BASE DRINKING WATER 
SAMPLING NEAR  

NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE
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